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September 23, 2014    

 

 

TO:  Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Terri Daly, Chief Administrative Officer 

RE:  CAO Update 

 

● South Lake Tahoe Moves: On Friday, September 5, the South Lake Tahoe Mental Health and 

Alcohol & Drug programs, including 17 staff and the Wellness Center, were successfully moved 

from 1360 Johnson Blvd to their new facility located at 1900 Lake Tahoe Blvd. The doors were 

open on Monday, September 8 for services. The move went smoothly. The move was well 

communicated within the community, and was coordinated to minimize disruption to services. 

Staff and clients seem very happy with the move and the new location. 

 

In other SLT facilities news, the County’s Facilities team is working with the owner of 924 

Emerald Bay, the offices of our Transportation Division in South Lake Tahoe, to renew its lease.  

The building owner is in the process of changing the building’s ownership structure and until this 

is complete we will not be able to complete the lease renewal.  The lease expires on September 

30
 
and we hope to have the renewal complete soon thereafter. 

 

● Board Development Workshop: Next Monday, September 29,
 
the Board is scheduled to 

participate in a Governance Workshop, 9am to 2pm in the Child Support Services building. The 

discussion, led by outside facilitators, is part of the suggested implementation strategy of the 

Cultural Assessment Survey and will focus on the operations and interactions of the Board of 

Supervisors. We have invited the four Supervisorial candidates for District IV and V to 

participate in the discussion, although they cannot be part of any votes. The workshop includes a 

modest working lunch for the Board members, provided by the County, in order to maximize the 

productivity of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


